Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
Region VII, Central Visayas

SCHOOLS DIVISION OF NEGROS ORIENTAL

www.depednegornet

July 26, 2018

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No._f¢4 ;s.2018

OVER NIGHT ROVER VIGIL OF THE BOY SCOUT OF THE PHILIPPINES
TO:

: Assistant Schools Division Superintendents
: CID & SGOD Chiefs

. Division Education Program Supervisors / Education Program Specialists
: District Supervisors / Districts In-Charge
: Teaching / Non-Teaching Personnel

1. Attached herewith is the information letter from the BSP Negros Oriental which is self
explanatory.

2. PSDS /District In-charge are hereby directed to send Senior High School participants.

F

3. Traveling and other incidental expenses are chargeable against School MOOE/ Local Funds
or any available source subject to the usual accounting and auditing rules and regulations.

4. Wide dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

Tel. Nos: {035)225-2838 / 225-0667/422-7644 {Division Supt's Office); (035) 225-1622 (GID); (035) 225-1623 (Legal Section);
(035)225-6160 (SGODY; (035) 422-7643 (Cash Section); {035) 4228511 (Planning Section); (035) 225-6987 (Record's Seclion);
" (035) 422-5283 {Admin, Section); (035) 422-0267 (Personnel Section); (035) 225-2376 (Guard/Medical/Dental Sections);

(035) 226.7012 (Educ. Facilities Section); {035) 225-1840 & (035) 225-1640 {Acct. Budget Section); {135) 422-3021 (Supply Section)




Boy Scouts of the Philippines
NEGROS ORIENTAL - SIQUIJOR COUNCIL
Kagawasan Avenue, Capitol Area
Dumaguete City
Tel. No. (035) 422-6358
Email: bspnegor@gmail.com

July 24, 2018

SUPT. WILFREDA D. BONGALOS
Schools Division Superintendent

Dep. Ed., Division of Negros Oriental
Dumaguete City, Negros Oriental

Dear Supt. Bongalos,

The Boy Scouts of the Philippines, Negros Oriental — Siquijor Council is going to
conduct an Overnight Rover Vigil on August 3, 2018 and will start at 6:00 0’clock in the
evening, BSP Headquarters, Kagawasan Avenue, Capitol Area, Dumaguete City.

In this connection the undersigned would like to ask permission from your good office to
allow your Rover Scouts and Circle Managers to attend the said activity.

Please wear white t-shirts, jeans and Rover Scouts Neckerchief.
For queries please contact us (035) 422 — 6358 or 09351482135,

Thank you very much and more power to you.

Scoutingly yours,

IET: \RREN
uncil Scout Executive

Noted by:

ANTONIO A. ALCANTARA
Cofincil Chairman



